


Event Details
Contractors Vinci on behalf of the Hospital Trust are repairing an
access chamber on the exit road which will prevent buses exiting the
car park in the usual way. Buses can exit the car park by turning right
from the last car park lane (which will be made one way) and then left
onto the access road. Parking bays will also be removed to ease
movement.
 
Due to the loss of stop HB and reduction in standing space the Route
R3 will curtail to Pallant Way and exit right onto Crofton Road to
normal line of route.
 
Passengers with mobility issues requiring access to the PRUH itself
should be advised to change buses to the R4 at stop HL Starts Hill
Road.
 
Routes 261 and R4 will share the remaining space and drivers are
requested to move forward to allow buses to stand.  
 
Please exercise care and caution through the site.


